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Westerly Mobile: Week 3
Updated Learning Schedule

Dear Westerly Parents,

Thank you so much for sharing your feedback and thoughts on how the Westerly
Mobile Learning Program is supporting your family. We continue to adapt to
meet your family and child(ren)'s needs during "Safer at Home" and this COVID-
19 pandemic.

I will be sending a longer note in tomorrow's Wildcat Weekly, but wanted to
make sure to provide you with an updated Mobile Learning Schedule of
synchronous classes in the meantime. In Lower School, each homeroom teacher
will also be sending a "Week at-a-glance," which will include a detailed schedule
of the meeting times and activities for each class, as well as links to co-
curricular class meetings.

Please see find the updated schedules linked below:

Updated K-5 (Lower School)_Schedules

Updated 6-8 (Middle School) Schedules

Our goal is always to support your children and your family. As I wrote before, it
has become more vital than ever to go beyond our whole child approach to
education, to encompass the whole family. We are hoping the updated schedules
for Week 3 provide the continuity of school along with accommodations for your
family's needs during this time.

Beginning Monday, I will also be sending invitations to "Coffee Talks" with me in
the afternoons. We are a "village" and I look forward to connecting with each of
you in the days and weeks to come.

With admiration and respect,

Dr. Lauren Plant
Head of School


https://files.constantcontact.com/7832b3ad001/b33e332c-b060-4972-be1b-6dd5a0139343.pdf
https://files.constantcontact.com/7832b3ad001/16ed6890-bf33-4300-a381-d91dd2cdaa7e.pdf

